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I oppose this bill because we have the right to make our own firearms or purchase 

them. Nowhere in the Constitution does it require that a home made gun have a 

serial number on it. And this law will make it illegal for a person to even get a serial 

number put on the gun, which a gunsmith can legally do, but this law would forbid the 

transport of the home made gun to the gun dealer in order to get a serial number. In 

any event, to my knowledge, the serial number on a gun has never been used to 

solve a crime because is no registry of serial numbers held by the government that 

ties the serial number to an owner.  


